
From: Stephen Baugh 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 8:21 AM 
To: webposting 
Subject: FW: Application Number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 
 
See below for posting to the website under application LA-RZ-2023.1. 
 
Stephen Baugh 
Island Planner, Local Planning Services 
Islands Trust | T 250-247-2201 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: DOUG DOBBYN  
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2024 5:23 PM 
To: Stephen Baugh <sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca> 
Subject: Application Number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC 
 
Island Trust Staff 
We would like our opinion to be included as support and form part of the official record regarding 
application number LA-RZ-2023.1-LTC. We totally support the dock and although it was built for 
personal use it has frequently and unquestionably been offered for emergency purposes on the Sabine 
side of Lasqueti Island. The dock also has easy access to Scottie Bay from the Main road to meet an 
emergency vessel. 
Thank you 
 
Regards - Betty & Doug Dobbyn 
               
               Lasqueti Island, BC, V0R 2J0 

mailto:sbaugh@islandstrust.bc.ca

